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Dear Steve, 
 
Thank you to you, Mayor Cllr Christina Whitty and Cllrs Jane Pascoe and Cllr Nick Craker for 
meeting representatives from the Liskeard and District Sports Association (LDSA) on the 24th 
February 2025.  
  
I understand it was a very helpful meeting and I am confident it can be the start of a more engaged 
relationship between our organisations in respect of working towards the delivery of the 
Roundbury Outdoor Sports Facility.   
  
With the above in mind, you will recall that my colleagues requested reconsideration of your 
Council's current resolved position 'To inform the LDSA when developments in the project are 
occurring on as when necessary basis'...in response to our request for closer working  with the 
Town Council. We would respectfully request that this matter is brought to the Town Council 
Committee to seek a more inclusive resolution which can appropriately reflect a desire for a more 
engaged and two-way relationship.  
  
With regard to your Councillors attendance at LDSA Committee meetings, you are of course 
welcome to attend any meeting you wish in order to share or collect information with/from us. We 
are aware of how busy you and your members are and therefore may we suggest that it may be 
helpful to you if our Secretary were to informally signal to you in advance of a particular LDSA 
Committee meeting when your attendance and input would be most valuable in respect of 
considering the more important issues or milestones relating to Roundbury or indeed wider issues 
of the Lux Park sports fields. 
  
At the meeting on the 24th February we were very pleased to hear that you were contemplating 
instructing consultant's to prepare a planning application for Roundbury. As principal end users of 
the proposed sports fields we would request that the LDSA has appropriate involvement in the 
design and layout of the facility. 
  
If there are any matters you wish to raise with the LDSA following on from the above meeting I 
would be very pleased to hear from you.  
  
Yours sincerely  
 

Andy Harwood 
  
Secretary LDSA  
  
Copied to Cllrs Whitty, Cllr Pascoe and Cllr Craker 
 


